
Attention all Hilliard Girls Golfers going 

into 7th or 8th Grade!  

Interested in playing on the Girls Golf Team? Hilliard has a  

District-wide Girls Golf Team with Heritage, Memorial, and Weaver 

Students. We will be having a parents’ meeting May 17,7pm at our home 

golf course - Rolling Meadows Golf Club in Marysville. 

 

 
If you are interested, please e-mail Coach Heather 

Estes,heather_estes@hboe.org 

*The opinions, products, activities and services of this organization are neither sponsored nor endorsed 
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